
Announcement and Call for Papers.

UNRAVELLING THE PALAEOLITHIC:
10 years of research at the Centre for the Archaeology of Human 

Origins (CAHO, UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHAMPTON (UK))

To highlight the past achievements, current strengths, and 
future perspectives of CAHO, we would like to announce an 

open symposium at the

University of Southampton,
on 

28-29 January 2011.

The symposium is aimed at bringing together past and present 
CAHO staff and students, whilst also strengthening links with other 
human origins institutions at home and abroad. Papers on any 
aspect of Palaeolithic research, ranging from lithic analyses to 
anthropological assessments to social interpretations are welcomed.

Please send paper or poster proposals to:
origins@soton.ac.uk by October 31st 2010

Keynote talks will be given by the Centre’s
founder, Prof. Clive Gamble, and its
current director, Dr. John McNabb.

For further information, please visit:
http://caho10.wordpress.com


